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Lincoln County Health & Human Services
Public Health




Dear Administrator:

This year’s county immunization numbers are now available at: https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/VACCINESIMMUNIZATION/GETTINGIMMUNIZED/Pages/SchDataCounty.aspx  As a reminder, below are the requirements for sharing your immunization information. 

What to Share
Sites are required to share both: 
1. Your school or child care rates 
2. Your county immunization rates
Who Shares
Oregon’s schools and children’s facilities that count 10 or more kids in the immunization reports.
When to Share
30 days after the start of school AND 30 days after Exclusion Day 
Where to Share
1. On a website or Facebook page
2. In a main office
3. Give to parents

For instructions on how to get your school or child care immunization rates and options for how to share the information go to, www.healthoregon.org/immdata.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions regarding these requirements.


Thank you, 
Mollie Vance, RN, BSN
Communicable Disease Supervisor
Lincoln County Public Health 
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